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COUNCIL MEETING – 21 SEPTEMBER 2022 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Tony Riordan:- 
  
“It had recently been reported that the Globe Theatre, in the last quarter, saw over 
£1 million in ticket sales. How much of this money will come back to the council 
coffers?” 


